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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

In accordance with the provisions of M.G.L. Chapter 41 Section 81-U, the Holden Planning Board
‘will conduct a public hearing for an Extension of Time for the Definitive Subdivision and Special
Permit for an Open Space Residential Design development referred to as Oak Hill Estates. The
request was submitted by Winter Ridge Limited Partnership. The development consists of 55 lots
and is located off Salisbury Street and Stanjoy Road on Assessing Map 236 Parcel 5 and Map 244,
Parcel 2. The hearing will be conducted on January 28, 2020 at 7:30 p.m. at the Holden Senior
Center, 1130 Main St. Holden, MA.

Plans can be reviewed at the Department of Planning and Development in Town Hall, 1196 Main
Street. Any person interested or wishing to be heard should appear at the designated time and
place.
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